
 

 
From: Jeff Pease  
Sent: Tuesday, October 5, 2021 9:28 AM 
To: csc <csc@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Councillor vacancy  
 
To whom it may concern; 
As the owner of a business and two residential properties in Ward 13, I would urge you 
to consider appointing John Fyfe-Millar to the vacant position in our ward.  I know he is 
well qualified and his civic engagement throughout the past several years has proven 
that he is capable of the responsibility necessary. Our ward has an incredible number of 
challenges, particularly in the core. 
Having received very close to the same amount of votes and finishing a close second in 
the past election shows the voters ranked him next. Please nominate John to this 
position. Our ward needs strong leadership.  
Regards, 
Jeff Pease 
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